From: PF-Mailbox-01

To: <u>Norio, Ann-Marie; Trennum, Matthew</u>

Subject: FW: Online Form - Enquiry from Region website **Date:** Tuesday, November 02, 2021 7:11:46 PM

From: Niagara Region Website

Sent: Tuesday, 02 November 2021 19:11:41 (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada)

To: Clerks **Cc:** webincoming

Subject: Online Form - Enquiry from Region website

Enquiry from Region website

To reply, copy the email address from below and put into 'To'. (if resident entered their email address)

name

Lou Fedorkow

phone

email

municipality

Niagara-on-the-Lake

other mun

subject

voicing my support for consolidated transit

comments

any effort that can reduce the need to own and drive cars, or dependencies on cars to go anywhere, has to be considered before more roads are built or re-built on the assumption we are going to have ever more traffic. We already have too much land under pavement, which also emits carbon and heat! And with house prices pushing people out to more affordable accommodation, they need more affordable means of going to school, work and simply existing outside of areas that may provide walking/cycling access

